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SPECIAL POINTS OF 
INTEREST 

• PTO Meetings are now 
all virtual until further 
notice! 

• There’s still time to join 
the PTO! 

QUAKER 

NEWS 

The OPHS PTO is off to a great start for the 2021-2022 school year!  We're thrilled to 
have the opportunity to once again participate in events this year! 
 
The beginning of the school year was busy!  Many thanks to all who helped by donating 
baked goods or setting up the Staff Welcome Back Breakfast in early September.  PTO 
was happy for the opportunity to say "Thank You" to the faculty and staff, whose 
efforts for our kids do not go unnoticed! 
 
OPHS PTO also provided volunteer support for a number of kick-off activities 
sponsored by the school: Senior Tie Dye, Freshman Orientation and Homecoming. 
Thank you to the many members who volunteered their time and efforts to make these 
events a success for our kids! 
 
Post Prom Committee is underway and is looking for volunteers!  If you're interested 
in helping make Post Prom a great event for the Class of 2022, please reach out 
to michelle.leigh.bouton@gmail.com. 
 
Our first PTO meeting of the year was well attended - Thank you to those who were 
able to join us virtually!  Please note that although we were hoping to hold our first few 
meetings in-person, we have had to switch to a virtual format instead.  Zoom links will 
be sent out to members via email and posted on our OPHS PTO Facebook page. 
 
If you have already joined or re-joined PTO, THANK YOU!  If you haven't had a chance 
yet, it's not too late! Just head to https://orchardparkhspto.membershiptoolkit.com. 
 
And with regards to membership: THANK YOU to our teachers, who have once again 
supported the PTO with 100% membership!  We are grateful for your involvement!! 
 
Finally, many of you may have read or heard about the efforts being made to install 
sidewalks on Freeman and Baker roads, leading to the high school.  A vote was held at 
our September PTO meeting to support these efforts to improve the safety of the 
roads for our kids.  Therefore, a Change.org petition, which was started by a group of 
concerned residents leading these efforts, was shared on our Facebook page for anyone 
who would like to sign on.  Additional information can be found within the newsletter. 
 
Thank you for a great start to the 2021-2022 school year! 
 
Caren Chaffee, OPHS PTO President 

 
 

mailto:michelle.leigh.bouton@gmail.com
https://orchardparkhspto.membershiptoolkit.com/
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Anyone wishing to submit info for the newsletter should email:  

ophspto@gmail.com by the 1st day of the month.   

 

If this falls on a weekend, please be sure to get your entries in before   

then!  Preferred document formats are Microsoft Word or images  

(jpg, png, etc.).  PDF documents are difficult to incorporate.  If you’d like 

us to format your info for you, just send the text and let us know to format.  

Thank you! 

Newsletter Submissions: 

OPHS CALENDAR 

10/11 Columbus Day/Indigenous  

Peoples Day (no school) 

10/12 Board of Education        

Meeting—7pm    

10/14 Underclassman Photo   

Retakes 

10/16 PSAT at OPHS—7:30am-

12pm 

10/18 STAP Comm Meeting—7pm 

10/23 ACT at OPHS—8am 

10/25 Post Prom Meeting              

—6pm (virtual)                                 

PTO Meeting—7pm (virtual) 

10/27 Fall Orchestra Concert        

—7pm 

11/1 Early Dismissal—12:45pm 

Choral Pops Concert—7pm 

11/3 Band Concert—7pm 

11/6 SAT at OPHS—7:30am 

11/9 Board of Education         

Meeting—7pm  

11/11 Veteran’s Day (no school) 

11/12 & 11/13 Fall Drama—7pm 

11/14 Fall Drama—2pm 

11/15 Winter Varsity & JV Sports 

Begin 

11/18 Fall College Night 

11/22 Post Prom Meeting               

—6pm (virtual)                                 

PTO Meeting—7pm (virtual) 

11/24—11/26 Thanksgiving Recess 

(no school) 

 

It’s never too late to join!! 

Your $5.00 Membership Fee helps the PTO 

support the students and staff of the High 

School. Our membership numbers are in line 

with where we were at this point last year. 

We're happy to see so many families have 

joined and we'd love to welcome even more! 

See pages 5-7 for sign-up details.  

 

 

THANK YOU to the teachers for their support 

of PTO! OPTA has informed us that once again, 

100% of the teachers have joined the PTO this 

year! We are grateful to have teachers who 

truly put the "T" in "PTO"! 

PTO MEMBERSHIP: 

PTO News & Information 

mailto:ophspto@gmail.com
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PTO MEETINGS 2021-22 

All PTO meetings will be held       

virtually at 7pm until further 

notice. 

• 10/25 (virtual) 

• 11/22 (virtual) 

• 1/24 (virtual)  

• 2/28 (virtual) 

• 3/28 (virtual) 

• 4/25 (virtual) 

• 5/23 (virtual) 

POST PROM PLANNING 

The post prom committee 

works all year to plan for this 

event and we need help!  All 

parents are welcome, especially  

junior and senior parents.  Join 

us before every PTO meet-

ing at 6:00 pm, beginning 

in October.  Virtual      

meeting links will be 

emailed and posted on the 

OPHS PTO Facebook page. 

“Many hands make light work” 

John Heywood 

  

PTO News & Information 

     The PTO extends a warm welcome to those of you new to OPHS! Please 

consider joining the PTO - it's a great way to gain access to lots of important 

information and there's never an obligation to volunteer (although you'll be 

given lots of opportunities to do so throughout the school year).  The $5 

membership fee funds our annual budget without the need for fundraising 

so we won't ask you to sell or buy anything. 

     If you ever have any questions, the PTO Board contact information is 

contained on page 10 and 11 of this newsletter.  Please reach out because we 

are happy to help! 

A SPECIAL PTO WELCOME TO PARENTS NEW TO OPHS!   

Click the Facebook logo below 
to get to our group 

The PTO invites everyone to attend our PTO meetings.  Please note that 

the monthly PTO meetings will be held virtually until further notice.  

The Zoom link will be emailed to members and posted on the OPHS 

PTO Facebook page the day before each meeting.  If you're unable to 

make the meeting, the minutes will be posted on the district website 

at https://www.opschools.org/Page/10033.  These meetings are a great 

venue for having open discussions, exchanging ideas, and asking 

questions.  Check out this year's meeting schedule on the left side of this 

page.  

YOU’RE INVITED! 

Click the OP logo below to get to 
our section of the HS website 

We encourage you to join our Facebook page!   

     To join, click on the Facebook logo below or enter “Orchard Park High School 

PTO” in the search box. 

     ** Please be sure to answer the “membership question” prior to     
submitting your request to join the page to ensure your request is      

reviewed and approved! ** 

First Post Prom Meeting  

October 25th at 6pm! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1396662093956394/
https://www.opschools.org/Page/10033
https://www.opschools.org/domain/105
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PTO News & Information 

Beware of suspicious emails! 

  

 Phishing scams are on the rise and scammers are using PTOs to 

carry them out.  

 If you receive an email that looks like it's coming from a      

member of the PTO, the PTO Board, or a PTO Chairperson, but it seems    

suspicious, PLEASE BE CAREFUL. Check the "from" email address. It 

may say it is coming from someone within the PTO, but if the              

actual email address is not that person's personal email address, or if it 

is not from “notify@membershiptoolkit.com”, it could be a scam!  

 Many of these emails appear to be asking the recipient to buy a 

large number of gift cards, or they may be asking for the recipient to 

simply respond to the sender. Once an email reply is sent, another email 

will come asking for money or gift cards. Other emails may include a 

link to click or a website to visit, which could end up being harmful. 

When in doubt, please check with the person from whom it appears the 

email is being sent. It takes just a moment to send a text or an email or 

to call to confirm whether or not the email actually came from that    

person. 

 Many of you may have read or heard about the efforts being made to improve the safety of 

the students by adding sidewalks on Freeman and Baker roads leading to the school, as well as on 

East Quaker leading to the intersections at both roads.  A vote was held at the September 27th OPHS 

PTO meeting to support these efforts.  Therefore, a Change.org petition, which was launched by a 

group of concerned OP residents, has been shared on our OPHS PTO Facebook page for anyone    

interested in signing on.  The petition can be found at https://chng.it/DcpZ5HD5.  We will continue 

to receive and provide updates on these efforts at our monthly PTO meetings. 

mailto:notify@membershiptoolkit.com
https://chng.it/DcpZ5HD5?fbclid=IwAR2FucM9sAz8obpHyvffuzTNrw9jQSZZSXX0kT4DVY7F1wEdOChBoRjFhrE
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PTO News & Information  

OPHS PTO Membership:  
Instructions to Join Using Membership Toolkit Online 

 

  
 

Membership dues for the 2021 - 2022 school year are just $5.00 per family. 
 
The PTO uses Membership Toolkit for our communications, online store, online membership, 
volunteer signups and directory,  
 

• If you DO NOT have a Membership Toolkit account from previous years, please follow 
steps #1 - #11 to create an account and join the PTO.  

 

OR 
 

• If you already have a Membership Toolkit account, please LOG IN TO YOUR ACCOUNT 
and follow steps #7 - #11 below (You may omit steps #1 - # 6) 

 
 

 
 
To create a Membership Toolkit account: 
 
1. Go to https://orchardparkhspto.membershiptoolkit.com/ 
 
2. Click the “Register / Log In” button 
 
3. Click the “Create Account” button on the right side of the page underneath “New User?” 
 
4. Provide your first and last name, email address, create a password and click the “Verify My 
Email” button 
 
5. Go to your email and click the “Verify My Email” button 
 
6. Enter your password where indicated on the verification screen and click the “Create Account” 
button 
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PTO News & Information 
 
To join PTO: 
 
7. Click on “Step 1: Family Information”  

• Provide or confirm the requested information.  

• Click the “Next Step” button.  
Note: if you indicate that you want the second parent to be able to manage the account, they will 
receive an email and will have to accept your invitation to do so. They will need to create their 
own account. 
 
8. Proceed to “Student Information”  

• Click “Add Student” to enter your first OPHS child’s name and grade.  

• Do not enter Classroom Teacher.  

• If needed, click “I have another student” to add additional OPHS children to your profile.  

• When all HS children have been entered, click the “Save” button in the lower right 
side of the page. 

 
9. Click on “Step 2: Directory Publish Preferences”  

• You can also choose which information you would like shared in the directory by un-
checking any boxes containing information you wish to keep private.   

• Click the “Save” button in the lower right side of the page to save your preferences. 
 
10. Click on “PTO Membership 2021-2022” under “Store & Data (Information) Forms” to com-
plete your membership. 

• Click the “down” arrow to the far right of the “Membership for Families” section and select 
the number “1” 

• If you choose to make an optional donation to the PTO, please enter your donation 
amount in the box to the right of the “Donation of your choosing” under “General Fund 
Donation.” 

• Click “Add to cart and checkout” 

• If you choose to make an optional donation to Post Prom, you will have the option to 
do so on the “Checkout” screen. 

o You will receive a message that states, “Note: You have not completed the follow-
ing optional forms. You should consider reviewing them before completing your 
transaction: Post Prom Donation 2021-2022” 

o Click the link that says, “click here.” This will take you to a page with multiple dona-
tion options 

▪ If you choose a predetermined amount, select the drop-down box under 
“Qty” and make your selection 

▪ If you make a donation of your choosing, please scroll to the bottom, and 
enter the amount of your gift next to “Post Prom General Donation.” 

o Click “Add to cart” 
o Click “Proceed to Checkout” 

• For any store purchase, you can pay online through your PayPal account or using a 
credit or debit card or mail a check or cash to “OPHS PTO, 4040 Baker Road, Orchard 
Park, NY 14127.” 

 
 
** Volunteer opportunities will be posted through the Membership Toolkit as they become availa-
ble. 
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OPHS PTO Membership Form 
 

We encourage you to join the PTO online at https://orchardparkhspto.membershiptoolkit.com/  
 

However, as an alternative to joining the PTO online, you may complete this form and an online 
account will be created for you. Please mail the completed form and your $5 payment to: 
 

OPHS, attn.: PTO, 4040 Baker Road, Orchard Park, NY 14127 
 
Parent Name(s):  _______________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Best Email Address: _____________________________________________________ 
 
Best Phone Number:  ____________________________________________________ 
 
High School Child / Children’s Names and Grades: 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

__ I WANT to be included in the online directory but wish to keep the following information private (circle 
all that apply): phone number, email address, home address, second parent’s information, and/or 
child(s) name and grade(s). 

__I do NOT want to be included in the online directory at all. 

 

Membership Dues                     $5.00             
Post Prom Donation (see attached Post Prom page for more information)            ____ 
PTO General Fund Donation                            ____ 
                                                                                                       Total                ____   Check #______ 
 

OPHS PTO Facebook Page Information 
 

Please join the OPHS PTO Facebook page! It’s a convenient way to find out what’s going on at the 
High School and learn about volunteering opportunities that arise throughout the year. 
 
To join, please go to: https://www.facebook.com/groups/1396662093956394/ or enter “Orchard Park 
High School PTO” in the search box on Facebook. 
 
Please be sure to answer the “membership question” prior to submitting your request to join the page! 

PTO News & Information 
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PTO News & Information 

Calling all bakers or anyone willing to brave the 

bakery department at the grocery store! 

There are many events held at OPHS throughout the year 

and the PTO often organizes refreshments.  Please consider 

volunteering either your baking skills to whip up treats for 

one or more of these events, or if baking isn’t your thing, do-

nate store-bought goodies instead!  Use Membership Toolkit   

to sign up and we’ll contact you as needed or check out our 

Facebook group for imminent needs. 

Post Prom Party 

The Post Prom Party will be held on June 4, 2022, after Prom. Planning and 

fundraising starts NOW!  Please consider attending our first meeting on  

October 25th at 6:00 p.m.  We will be forming committees such as          

fundraising, decorating, prizes, entertainment, and refreshments.  You do 

not need to have a senior student to attend or to be involved!   

If you join the PTO by submitting a paper membership 

form (page 7), your contact information will be entered 

into Membership Toolkit, the PTO's new communication, 

donation, volunteering, and tracking system. Once your 

contact information is entered, you should receive an 

invitation to create a Membership Toolkit account. Please 

accept the invitation and follow the directions so that you 

can volunteer, donate, etc. online in the future. Creating a Membership Toolkit account is the ONLY 

way to establish your directory preferences (like hiding your home address, etc.). 

Once you create a Membership Toolkit account, you will not need to do it again throughout your 

student's time at OPHS. Thank you! 

Sign up to VOLUNTEER and participate in school activities!   Many 

events need only a one-time commitment while others allow you to 

be involved throughout the year.   There are also many things you can 

do behind the scenes where your teenagers won’t see you!!  There is 

still time to select volunteer opportunities that best fit both your 

interests and time commitment/availability.    

 

Check out Membership Toolkit for the full list of opportunities! 

https://orchardparkhspto.membershiptoolkit.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1396662093956394/
https://orchardparkhspto.membershiptoolkit.com/
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A HUGE thanks to Sheri Carter and Pam Rauh for chairing the Homecoming Coat 

Check and Barb Dojnik for chairing the Homecoming Refreshments.   Also, thank 

you to the following Homecoming volunteers: 

Tammy Vitko-Woods 

Ian Woods 

Denise Straitiff 

Karen Fuentes 

Erin Homer 

Maura Watson 

Jennifer Repp 

Elizabeth Duckham 

Elizabeth Muscoreil 

Nicole Zelasko 

Holly Johnson 

Kristin Dudish 

Amy Wierer 

Nicole Curtis 

Heidi Suffoletto 

Donna Aylsworth 

PTO News & Information 
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PTO News & Information 

 OPHS PTO Positions/Chairpersons 
2021 - 2022 

PTO Meeting Dates: Mondays at 7:00 pm: 9/27, 10/25, 11/22, 1/24, 2/28, 3/28, 4/25, 5/23 
 

Board 

Position Name/Term Email Address Phone Number 

President Caren Chaffee 
2020-2022 

chaffeecaren@gmail.com (716) 812-7139 

Vice President Donna 
Aylsworth 
2020-2022 

donna.aylsworth@verizon.net (716) 866-8295 

Treasurer Tracy Brege 
2020-2022 

tracybrege@verizon.net (716) 472-9496 

Secretary Amy Wierer 
2021-2023 

wiereramy@gmail.com (716) 662-0453 

Position Name/Term Email Address Staff Contact 

Teacher Rep Brett  
Norvilitis 

bnorvilitis@opschools.org N/A 

Newsletter Editor Tara Rains 
2021-2022 

tara.rains@hotmail.com Mr. Wolf 
jwolf@opschools.org 

Nominating Chair OPEN  N/A 

BET Reps (2) 
9/22, 10/13, 
11/10, 12/15, 
1/12, 2/9, 3/9, 
4/20, 5/11, 6/15 

Donna 
Aylsworth 
2020-2022 
 

Elizabeth 
Duckham 
2021-2023 

donna.aylsworth@verizon.net 

 
 
educkham@gmail.com 

Mr. Wolf 
jwolf@opschools.org  

ILC Reps (2) 
9/14, 10/5, 11/2, 
12/7, 1/4, 2/1, 
3/1, 4/5, 5/3, 6/7 

Elizabeth 
Duckham 
2020-2022 
 

Ren Choroser 
2021-2023 

educkham@gmail.com 
 
 
 
ren_jeffchoroser@msn.com 

Mr. Wolf 
jwolf@opschools.org  

TAP-COMM Reps 
(4) 
9/20, 10/18, 
11/15, 12/13, 
1/10, 2/7, 3/7, 
4/4, 5/9 

Donna 
Aylsworth 
2020-2022 
 

Michelle  
Slotman 
2021-2023 
 

Lisa Taips 
2021-2023 
 

Karen 
Fuentes 
2021-2023 

donna.aylsworth@verizon.net 

 
 
 

michelleslotman160@hot-
mail.com 
 

 
ltaips@yahoo.com 
 
karen.fuentes8888@att.net 

Mrs. Rominger 
srominger@opschools.org 

 
Mr. Bove 
above@opschools.org 

 

Updated 10/03/2021 
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PTO News & Information 

 

Position Name Email Address Staff Contact 

Senior Class  
Assistants (2) 
ONE YEAR TERM 
Tie Dye: 8/31 
Senior Picnic: 6/3 

Marcia Totaro 
2021-2022 
 
Marcy Keats 
2021-2022 

mtotaro25@verizon.net 
 
 
marcykeats@icloud.com 

Mrs. Rodemeyer 
mrodemeyer@opschools.org 
 

Mrs. Connors 
cfconnors@opschools.org 

Freshmen  
Orientation 
9/1 

Elizabeth 
Duckham 
2021-2023 

educkham@gmail.com Dr. Cervoni/ Mr. Bove 
acervoni@opschools.org 
above@opschools.org  

Bagel Breakfast  
9/2 

PTO Board chaffeecaren@gmail.com Mrs. Basile 
sbasile@opschools.org  

Fall Homecoming 
Refreshments 
9/25 

Barb Dojnik 
2021-2022 

bdojnik@wilmingtontrust.com  Mrs. Rodemeyer 
mrodemeyer@opschools.org 
 

Mrs. Connors 
cfconnors@opschools.org 

Fall Homecoming 
Coat Check 
9/25 

Sheri Carter 
2021-2023 
 

Pam Rauh 
2021-2023 

sherilentcarter@gmail.com 
 
pamelamrauh@gmail.com 

Mrs. Rodemeyer 
mrodemeyer@opschools.org 
 

Mrs. Connors 
cfconnors@opschools.org 

Staff Apprecia-
tion Lunch  
1/28 

Sheri Carter  
2021-2023 

sherilentcarter@gmail.com Mrs. Basile 
sbasile@opschools.org  

Winter  
Homecoming  
Refreshments 
2/5 

Barb Dojnik 
2021-2022 

bdojnik@wilmingtontrust.com Mrs. Rominger/Mr. Bove 
srominger@opschools.org 

above@opschools.org 

Winter  
Homecoming  
Coat Check 
2/5 

Sheri Carter  
2021-2023 
 

Pam Rauh 
2021-2023 

sherilentcarter@gmail.com 
 
pamelamrauh@gmail.com 

Mrs. Rominger/Mr. Bove 
srominger@opschools.org 
above@opschools.org 

World Language 
Induction Recep-
tion 
4/21 

Amy  
Woodward 
2021-2023 

amyswoodward@hot-
mail.com 

Mrs. Holterman 
kholterman@op-
schools.org 

National Honor  
Society Reception 
5/13 

Kristen  
Birmingham 
2021-2023 

kbirmingham@phillipslytle.com Mrs. Karalus 
lkaralus@opschools.org 

Underclass 
Award Reception 
5/25 

Nicole Curtis 
2021-2023 

NAvitahl-Curtis@out-
look.com 

Mr. Wolf 
jwolf@opschools.org 

Post Prom  
Coordinator 
ONE YEAR TERM 
6/4 

Michelle  
Bouton 
2021-2022 

michelle.leigh.bou-
ton@gmail.com 

Mr. Wolf 
jwolf@opschools.org 
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OPHS PTO Events 2021-2022  
 
 

August 

Tuesday, August 31 Senior Tie Dye 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, September 1 Freshmen Orientation 6:00 p.m.  -  7:30 p.m. 

Thursday, September 2 Welcome Back Staff Breakfast 7:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 

September 

Saturday, September 25 Fall Homecoming Dance 7:30 p.m. 

Monday, September 27 PTO Meeting 7:00 p.m. 

October 

Monday, October 25 Post Prom Meeting 6:00 p.m. 

Monday, October 25 PTO Meeting 7:00 p.m. 

November 

Monday, November 22 Post Prom Meeting 6:00 p.m. 

Monday, November 22 PTO Meeting 7:00 p.m. 

January 

Monday, January 24 Post Prom Meeting  6:00 p.m. 

Monday, January 24 PTO Meeting 7:00 p.m. 

Friday, January 28 Staff Appreciation Lunch All Day 

February 

Saturday, February 5 Winter Homecoming Dance 7:30 p.m. 

Monday, February 28 Post Prom Meeting 6:00 p.m. 

Monday, February 28 PTO Meeting 7:00 p.m. 

March 

Monday, March 28 Post Prom Meeting 6:00 p.m. 

Monday, March 28 PTO Meeting 7:00 p.m. 

 
 

PTO News & Information 
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OPHS PTO Events 2021-2022 (continued) 
 

April 

Thursday, April 21 World Languages Honor  
Society Induction 

7:00 p.m. 

Monday, April 25 Post Prom Meeting 6:00 p.m. 

Monday, April 25 PTO Meeting 7:00 p.m. 

May 

Friday, May 13 National Honor Society Induc-
tion  

7:00 p.m. 

Monday, May 23 Post Prom Meeting 6:00 p.m. 

Monday, May 23 PTO Meeting 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, May 25 Underclass Awards Ceremony 7:00 p.m. 

June 

Friday, June 3 Senior Picnic Morning 

Saturday, June 4 Post Prom Late night  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

PTO News & Information 
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PTO News & Information  

2021 – 2022 OPHS PTO POST PROM INFORMATION 

 

The Post Prom Party is the largest PTO event of the year and will be held on June 4, 2022,    

immediately following Prom. The Post Prom Party is a safe, alcohol-free event for OP Seniors 

and their dates. OP Seniors do NOT need to attend Prom in order to attend the Post Prom 

Party.  

In past years, almost 400 students have attended the Post Prom Party. The students enjoyed 

entertainment, refreshments, and prizes. In 2021, the PTO gave away more than $2500 in 

prizes and more than $5000 in cash, with one lucky senior winning the grand prize of $2021.  

The success of Post Prom depends upon the generosity of parents, community members, and 

local businesses in making monetary and prize donations. The fundraising campaign beings 

NOW! 

Please consider making a donation and/or signing up to serve on the Post Prom          

Committee. Donors are recognized in the monthly PTO newsletter and your donation is tax   

deductible.  

 Donations of any amount are gratefully accepted. Suggested donations levels are: 

  $  20.22 2022 Club (2023, 2024, and 2025 Clubs also available) 
  $  50.00 Principal’s Club 
  $100.00 Superintendent’s Club 
  $150.00 Community Sponsor 
  $250.00 Activity Sponsor 
 
You can make a donation online through your Membership Toolkit account  
or you can mail it to: 
 

OPHS 
attn: Post Prom 

4040 Baker Road 
Orchard Park, New York 14127 

 
You can sign up to become a member of the Post Prom Committee through your Membership 
Toolkit account, or you can email Michelle Bouton at michelle.leigh.bouton@gmail.com.  
 
The first Post Prom Committee meeting will be held on Monday, October 25, 2021 at 
6:00pm. 
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OPHS Post Prom Donations 

$20.23 Club: 

Sheri and Scott Carter 

Jennifer and Timothy Coyle 

Kathleen and Dave Goodman 

Molly and Jonathan Heraty 

Michelle and Andrew Slotman 

Karen and Sean O'Brien 

Caren and Chris Chaffee 

Barb and Mark Dojnik 

Debbie and Michael Leach 

Pam and Michael Rauh 

$20.24 Club: 

Michelle Bouton 

Lisa and Elio Gioia 

Erin and Clint Homer 

Suzanne and John Houlihan 

Valerie and Joe Venturo 

Peggy and Michael Blidy 

Barbra and Charles Lesh 

Cynthia Nichols 

Tara and Allan Rains 

Superintendent's Club ($100): 

Sheri and Bill Barsottelli  

Michelle Bouton 

Nicole and Jeff Zelasko 

Rachel and Charles Messina 

General Donations: 

Anne and Edward Draves  
 

$20.25 Club: 

Michelle and Andrew Slotman 

Tara and Dennis Nahabetian  

 
 

 

Donations are current through 9/30/2021 

Sara and Andrew Austin 

Valerie and David Conforti 

Anne and Edward Draves  

Jill and Bret Norvilitis 

Jennifer and Dominic Patterson 

Lori and David Pohrte 

Leslie Skwara 

Mark VanDerwater 

Tara and Dennis Nahabetian 

Mollie Scanlon 

Barbara Sedita and Glenn Nenoff 

Andrea Wereski 

 
$20.22 Club: 

Sheila and Gregg Eagan 

Lisa and Kevin Galas 

Sara and Andrew Kogut 

Maura and Matt Watson 

Principal's Club ($50): 

PTO News & Information 
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DRIVER EDUCATION 

 

Please check the district website in November for             

information on the Winter/Spring session of Driver 

Education.  

 

 

5-HOUR PRE-LICENSING COURSE 

 

5-Hour Pre-Licensing Courses will be held on the following dates at the     

Orchard Park High School:  

Monday & Wednesday, December 6 & 8  6:30-9:00pm  

Monday & Wednesday, February 7 & 9  6:30-9:00pm  

You must attend both evenings and be 16 or older and have a valid NYS 

Learner’s Permit.  Class will meet in room 115. There is a $35.00 fee (make 

checks payable to Orchard Park Central School District). Sign up at the 

Community Education Office or call 209-6295. 
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Orchard Park Music Boosters 
It’s time to join!!! 

 

Who are we? 
An organization devoted to enhancing and supporting Music Programs across the Orchard Park 
School District: including band, orchestra, chorus, and other K-12 music programs. 
 

Who does this program benefit? 
Everyone!  Orchard Park Music Boosters benefits all students involved in a music program within the 
school district. 

Why does it matter? 
The O.P. Music Boosters have initiated and assisted in numerous musical projects, including 
partnerships with the O.P. School District, PTO, and Alumni Association to: 

● Help purchase audio equipment and music rights to enrich operettas, plays, musicals, and 
other performances. 

● Help purchase new instruments in conjunction with the school district. 
● Annually funded several student workshops with guest artists and conductors. 
● Award music scholarships to students pursuing the field of music in college, as well as, 

students not majoring in music who have dedicated themselves and made significant musical 
contributions while attending the O.P. School District. 

● Provide an on-going music lesson program available for all instruments and voice during the 
school year, as well as a Summer Lesson Program. 
 

Visit us soon at The Music Booster Website: opmusicboosters.com 

What does it cost to join? 
One year membership is a minimum donation of $10 per family. 

 
1. Scan QR Code (on the right) to use your PayPal account or Credit Card. 

-OR- 
2. Fill out the form below and mail it in with your donation.  

 
-  - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  Please detach and fill in form - - - - - - - - - - - -  

         Please make check payable to: 
Name: ______________________________________  Orchard Park Music Boosters 
Address: ____________________________________ 
                ____________________________________  Send the form & check to: 
School(s): ___________________________________  Orchard Park Music Boosters 
Grade Level(s): ______________________________  ℅ Joseph Biondo 
Email (optional): _____________________________  Orchard Park High School 
         4040 Baker Rd. 
         Orchard Park, NY 14127 
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